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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NAMING OF NEW SCHOOL SITE:
LOCATED IN THE WINDING CREEK COMMUNITY

AT 1135 CELEBRATE DRIVE
IN WEST ROSEVILLE/ ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Roseville, California

The Roseville City School District is pleased to announce that it is in the process of naming a new
elementary school in the Winding Creek community located at 1135 Celebrate Drive in West
Roseville.

Names may be submitted through the Superintendent of the Roseville City School District through
October 30, 2024. The online submission form can be accessed at www.rcsdk8.org.

Should you require a paper copy, you may pick one up at the Roseville City School District Office.
Documents and/or resume should accompany each suggested name. The timeline is as follows:

Naming of New School Site Timeline
August 30, 2024, through October 30, 2024 Suggestions accepted

Thursday, November 14, 2024 Suggested names to be voted on by the Roseville City
School District Board of Education

The criteria for making a recommendation for the name of a school is as follows:

1. All names submitted will be considered by the Board.

2. In naming a school or school facility for a location, primary consideration shall be
given to places of historical significance of the state and/or Roseville, or a location in
the community, such as, a subdivision, creek location or the like.

3. In naming a school or school facility after a person, primary consideration shall be
given to those individuals who have made a significant contribution to education
and/or the community; or persons famous in California or Roseville history; or national
and international figures of sufficient stature to provide inspiration to students and the
community, and have been deceased a minimum of one (1) year.

4. Current employees and members of the Board of Education shall not be eligible for
consideration to have schools or facilities named after them.
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